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Winter 2018  
Welcome January 2018! We would first like to introduce our elected board 

● President : Vicki Dalton
● Vice President and Secretary: Rhiannon Cates
● Treasurer: Jennifer Wilson-Parkes
● Membership Director: Michelle Lee
● Newsletter Editors: Alexandra Ward and Teaghan Coultes
● Parent Liaisons: Sarah Matovich Belcastro and Nicole Allarie

President's Message: 

Welcome to 2018. As we finish up our first year as an official chapter, I would like to thank each  
and every one of you for making 2017 a success. From our fundraising events to meet ups it has  
been a pleasure getting to know everyone and it warms my heart to see friendships and support for  
one another developing. 
As we move it to 2018, stay tuned for more opportunities for events and get togethers. Our  
membership continues to grow and am optimistic that we can do great things this year. 
Vicki Dalton 
President 

Some important dates:

● Upcoming Meetups
○ February 25
○ March 18
○ April 22

● Silent Auction/Schanks Olympics
○ Date and Time To be Announced
○ We are looking to hold a Silent Auction Event in March/April, please let us know if you

have any items you'd like to donate or know of anyone willing to donate auction
items.

● Kids/Family event
○ Date and time to be announced

● Lilac Day Picnic with Edmonton Chapter (Red Deer)
○ July 28, 2018

● Buds & Butterflies walk
○ Location To be announced
○ September 15th or 16th

questions and feeback most welcome - contact calgary@turnersyndrome.ca, visit www.turnersyndrome.ca for more info




